
From: Collinson, John
To: Yonkin, Eric
Subject: FW: Atlanta- Briarcliff GA-282650
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 12:24:53 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Request for clarification of those earlier provided dimensions.  The answer to this showed the
previous info considerably in error.
 

From: Collinson, John 
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 10:54 PM
To: Shannon Monaghan <Shannon.Monaghan@americantower.com>; Berton Brown
<Berton.Brown@AmericanTower.com>
Cc: David.lemley@cbs46.com
Subject: RE: Atlanta- Briarcliff GA-282650
 
My proposal will include mounting the new channel 13 antenna somewhat lower than the existing
channel 45 but still on the A leg.  I have the tower leg diameter for 418.5’ – 448.5’ as 3-7/8” which
seems awfully small for that tower.   Could that be radius rather than diameter?
I will also need the diameter for 448.5’ –478.5’ as the top bracket on the new proposed antenna will
be in that range and the antenna manufacturer will need that dimension.
 
Thank you,
John
 
 

From: Shannon Monaghan <Shannon.Monaghan@americantower.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 7:52 AM
To: Collinson, John <John.Collinson@hsn.net>; Berton Brown
<Berton.Brown@AmericanTower.com>
Cc: David.lemley@cbs46.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Atlanta- Briarcliff GA-282650
 
This email is from an external sender.  If you think it is malicious or spam, please do not open
any attachments or links and click the Report Phishing button.
 
Morning,
 
The attached is a bit more current from 2016. Would this satisfy what you are looking for?
 
Thank you
Shannon
 
Shannon Monaghan
Senior Account Project Manager
American Tower Corporation
10 Presidential Way
Woburn, MA 01801
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781-926-7818 office
shannon.monaghan@americantower.com
 
Customer input is important to American Tower. Click here to submit your feedback.
 

From: Collinson, John <John.Collinson@hsn.net> 
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 12:17 AM
To: Berton Brown <Berton.Brown@AmericanTower.com>; Shannon Monaghan
<Shannon.Monaghan@americantower.com>
Cc: David.lemley@cbs46.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Atlanta- Briarcliff GA-282650
 
I’m trying to get my OAA filings done to replace our antenna on that tower.  We were displaced last
year on that July 13 deadline so we’re already on a waiver to remain off the air.
 
The only tower mapping I can find is the one in the brochure which was from 2014.   Obviously it’s
far from current and there is an error in at least one guy elevation.  Before I put us all through this
exercise I want to be sure the intended mounting area is clear.  I think it actually needs to go about
where our existing antenna is but if so it’s not mounted where the FCC records show it to be.
 
If anything is available showing the current mapping it would be very helpful.
 
Thank you,
 
John Collinson
Chief Engineer • Ventana Television
727-872-4210 • HSN, 1 HSN Drive, St. Petersburg, FL 33729

 
Part of the Qurate Retail Group: QVC • HSN • Zulily • Ballard Designs • Frontgate • Garnet Hill • Grandin Road
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